
 
 

 
 

Bargaining Update 

To PSAC / NEU Members 

Working at Government of Nunavut 

 

May 26, 2016 – Your Bargaining team was back at the bargaining table on May 25th, 26th 
hoping to reach a tentative agreement with the Employer.  
 
It has been 20 months since the parties first started bargaining and although we have had 
success in reaching agreement on several complicated issues, the employer is still pushing 
concessions that your bargaining team cannot agree to.  
 
Upon meeting with the Employer this week it became apparent that they were unwilling 
to negotiate any further, so your bargaining team has decided that proceeding to 
mediation will be the best option. We have proposed the appointment of a mediator who 
has dates open in August of this year.   
 
It has been the goal of the bargaining team to reach a fair and reasonable deal and we will 
continue to focus on achieving a positive outcome and an improved collective agreement 
for our members of the GN.  
 

Your solidarity and support of your Bargaining Team is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 
In solidarity, 
PSAC/NEU Bargaining Team 
 
 
For any other informations, union education courses or campaigns, please visit the 
following: 
PSAC North: psacnorth.com 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/PSAC-North-95521099719/ 
Nunavut Employees Union: neu.ca 
 


